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Since its inception in 2007, members of Exploring the Extraordinary have organised six successful academic 
conferences that have brought together researchers from a variety of different disciplines and backgrounds. The 
purpose of these events has been to encourage a wider dissemination of knowledge and research, and an 
interdisciplinary discussion of extraordinary phenomena and experience. By 'extraordinary' we refer to 
phenomena and experiences that are considered to be beyond the mundane, referring to those that have been 
called supernatural, paranormal, mystical, transcendent, exceptional, spiritual, magical and/or religious, as well 
as the relevance of such for human culture.  

 

We are looking for submissions for our seventh conference, and would like to invite presentation proposals on 
topics related to the above. Please submit a 300-500 word paper abstract to Dr Madeleine Castro and Dr Hannah 
Gilbert via ete.network@gmail.com by the 29th May, 2015. Accepted papers should be delivered on powerpoint, 
around 20 minutes in length, and intended for an interdisciplinary audience. Please include contact information 
and a brief biographical note. 

 

We have a number of past conference presentations available to view via our website. For more information 
about Exploring the Extraordinary, and to see past conference information, abstracts, videos, etc. please go to 
http://etenetwork.weebly.com or email ete.network@gmail.com 

	
  


